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Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

It’s just about that time. I have seen some nice weather lately 

and it has given me the urge to get out and fly something. It’s 

time to get your builds finished up for the year and get all of 

your planes in flying condition. Summer will be here before you 

know it.

At the meeting this month we will be lucky to have Jim Martin 

speak to us with insight and information about the proposed 

FAA rules for model aircraft as they have been written so 

far. Being a FAA employee as well as an Associate Vice 

President of AMA, Jim has a unique perspective on the 

situation. He should be able to answer all of our questions as 

well as give us an idea of what we can expect going forward.

I hope to see everyone at the meeting.

LEXINGTON MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB

AMA Charter #318 Established in 1959

The  President’s Thoughts
By Mickey Breunig, President

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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National Model Aviation Day Fly-In , August 15, 2020  Hosted 

by The Lexington Model Airplane Club

Hello Everyone,

Consider this your formal invitation to take part in a very special Fly-in.  The Lexington 

Model Airplane Club will be hosting a Fly-in on National Model Aviation day - August 

15, 2020.  Start time 8 am.  End time – When you get enough flying.  We are planning 

to make this a special day to honor our past and present members who aren’t flying 

anymore but still want to be involved in the hobby.  We will also have open flying for 

those of you who just want to fly.  

The plan is to have people bring out a plane or planes that belonged to one of our 

past member or as I stated above a member that isn’t active but you would like to 

honor them.  The planes don’t have to be flying.  Any plane from a past or non-flying 

present member is welcome.  This isn’t limited to LMAC members we welcome planes 

of other clubs and their members as well. Flying the plane is optional but we would 

like to have you spend a few minutes talking about the plane and the past member 

that owned the plane.  

Mark your calendar for this event and invite anyone you think might enjoy this event.  

We will have plenty of time for open flying if you don’t want to bring a plane from the 

past.  Just come out and enjoy the day.  I think you will find it to be a great event that 

will always stand out in your mind as a special day.  We will have more details later. 

Thank you for being a Member of LMAC,

Curtis Adams

Aviation Day Fly In 
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70 Paid Members as of March 9, 2020

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account .

$0.00 Money went to Runway Repair

Educational Savings Account Balance.

$622.17

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

Treasurer’s Report
By Carroll Ware, Treasurer

DATE TRANSACTION PAYMENT BALANCEDEPOSIT

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of February 13, 2020 Meeting
By George Kissick, Secretary

The meeting of the LMAC club was called to order by Mickey Breunig on February 13 at 7:07 

p.m.  There were 13 members present.  The February meeting was held at the Tatescreek

Public Library.  Meetings will no longer be held at theMorning Pointe Center.

The March meeting is scheduled for:

Thursday, March 12, 2020, 7:00pm

Meeting Location:

Buds Gun Shop

1105 Industry Road Lexington Ky

There were no reports from safety, training, or senior advisor.  Our guest speaker this month will be 

Jim Martin, the Associate Vice President for District 3 in Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA).  

Jim’s experiences and training qualify him to address many of the questions one may have 

regarding the FAA Remote ID Ruling.

Old Business: The camera on the left side at the field may have some moisture issues. Dan will 

investigate when the weather permits.   Discussion on the name for the memorial fly in was 

discussed.  Curtis Adams suggested for following names:

 National Model Aviation Day of Legends 

 Legends Memorial FlyIn

 The subject can be discussed further at the March meeting.

Curtis mentioned details on the fall classic in an email sent out on Mon, Feb 24, 2020.  The 

secretary will read the e-mail if Curtis is not available for further discussion.

2020 mowing season: Until we are told otherwise the mowing will be done by Bryon Alderman

New Business: The 2020 budget was brought before the board by Carroll Ware.  A motion to 

approve the budget was made by Mickey Bruening and seconded by Dave Price.  The budget was 

voted on and approved by the membership present.

The Lock combination at the LMAC field will be changed in April.

We had a new member join us at the meeting.  Please welcome Daniel Maloy.  Dan got us the 

March meeting space for Thursday night.  Also, welcome back Francis Smith who will be joining us.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mickey Breunig and seconded by Carroll Ware.  The meeting 

adjourned at 7:52 p.m.
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This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage modeling magazines. 

The intent is to illustrate technological advances that have taken place in our hobby. 

For some it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will present a piece of history of 

radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the September 1962 issue of American Modeler for the 

Kraft Simul 10 Transistor Radio. This was a 10 channel “clicker” radio (yes, toggle 

switches) and was available on a custom built basis only. The Superhet 10 receivers 

were expensive at $89.95.

Blast from the Past
By David J. Price
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Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Thursday, March 12, at 7:00 PM

Meeting Location: 

Buds Gun Shop

1105 Industry Road

Lexington, KY 40517

Next Meeting Site Change Take Note

Visitors are Welcome !!

Cartoon Corner
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Gary Hyde g_hyde@hotmail.com   

Secretary -George Kissick gkissick@aol.com 

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2020 Club Officers

2020 Calendar of Events

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....  TBA

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………  TBA

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Spring Fun Fly…………………………….…….…  May 9, 2020

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In………...……….  June 13, 2020

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... September 26, 2020

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….……........ Jan 1, 2020 Till Cold

National Model Aviation Day Fly-In...............................August 15, 2020

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in...........................................Sept. 18-20, 2020

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. TBA

LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 7, 2020


